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Ref 0506

30th September 2009

London Borough of Camden - Planning

Camden Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8EQ

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: Upper ground flat, 8 ROTHWELL STREET, NW1 – PROPOSED 1ST FLOOR BATHROOM
       






 PLANNING STATEMENT

I am writing on behalf of my client, Sonja Franklin, the owner of the Grade II Listed Building at 8 Rothwell Street, NW1. 

The building comprises 2 flats: one in the basement and the other entered at the upper ground floor level. The upper ground floor flat occupies the rear part of the basement including the garden, the ground, first and second floors. It has 5 bedrooms with a small bathroom on the top landing and a small toilet. This is not sufficient for the size of the dwelling and the flat requires another bigger bathroom. 

My client would like to convert the first floor rear bedroom into a main family bathroom. We propose to retain all of the existing ornamental features of the room (not all are original) eg cornices and ceiling rose, the door and the window and the surround, the architraves, the skirtings and the fireplace. However, we would like to replace the existing floorboards with a 18mm wbp ply subfloor to receive “Amtico” tiles. 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely,

Snezana Jackson
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